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April 27, 2020
Good Afternoon TLC Families,
As most of you probably know by now, the Governor has signed a new Executive Order extending the Stay at Home Order through May 15th.  We will be following those guidelines and will hope to reopen on May 18th.  As has been the case up to this point, our reopening may change as the Governor continues to outline what Michigan's gradual restoration to normal will look like in the coming weeks.  

Tori and I have been brainstorming our reopening and have already begun putting in place increased sanitation measures and procedures, plans to limit the number of people in each of our buildings, eliminate our waiting room for the time being and institute having our therapists pick up and drop off your child at your car.  We are also researching the therapeutic value of telehealth with some of our children and their families as possible alternatives to in person treatment. As always, we value any feedback you may have on our plans to reopen.  We appreciate each of you and hope and pray that you are all staying safe and healthy!

Sincerely,

Amanda Mangas, MOT, OTRL

Clinical Director

Tori McWherter, COTAL

Executive Director
44738 Morley Dr., Clinton Twp., MI 48036* Phone:(586) 421-4062* Fax: (586) 421-4072
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